Synod Sunday!

What is Synod Sunday? On this day, we invite the congregations and presbyteries in the Synod of the Trinity region to celebrate the gifts and blessings that take place throughout the year in our bounds.



Why Sept. 21? The Synod of the Trinity's birthday (the day in which it first gathered in 1717) is Sept. 17. We

annually hold Synod Sunday on a Sunday near this anniversary.

What's new? Here's a quick recap of some of the things that are occurring in our region:

WELCOME, MOUNTAIN LAUREL PRESBYTERY!



Lackawanna and Lehigh Presbyteries are close to becoming one merged mid council that will take the name of the Pennsylvania state flower. The final denominational approval was made in July following recommendation from the Synod of the Trinity. The presbyteries now turn to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for its approval, which could happen as early as November.

COMING SOON! RESTRUCTURED SYNOD GRANTS

The needs of our region are evolving. Simultaneously, technology is hurtling ahead. The Synod has been listening to our presbyteries and constituents and has adjusted our grants to better speak to your needs as well as to fulfill the Synod's ends. We also have worked on reconstructing our application process to be much smoother by moving it completely online. Stay tuned!

Video tutorials on seeking and writing grants are available on the Synod website to assist you in the application process.

www.SynTrinity.org

What is the Synod? The Synod of the Trinity is a nurturing source of support and resources for its presbyteries as they seek to support the work of congregations, for the purpose of the church throughout its region becoming a community of faith, hope, love and witness.

Synod Sunday!

What is Synod Sunday? On this day, we invite the congregations and presbyteries in the Synod of the Trinity region to celebrate the gifts and blessings that take place throughout the year in our bounds.



Why Sept. 21? The Synod of the Trinity's birthday (the day in which it first gathered in 1717) is Sept. 17. We

annually hold Synod Sunday on a Sunday near this anniversary.

What's new? Here's a quick recap of some of the things that are occurring in our region:

WELCOME, MOUNTAIN LAUREL PRESBYTERY!



Lackawanna and Lehigh Presbyteries are close to becoming one merged mid council that will take the name of the Pennsylvania state flower. The final denominational approval was made in July following recommendation from the Synod of the Trinity. The presbyteries now turn to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for its approval, which could happen as early as November.

COMING SOON! RESTRUCTURED SYNOD GRANTS

The needs of our region are evolving. Simultaneously, technology is hurtling ahead. The Synod has been listening to our presbyteries and constituents and has adjusted our grants to better speak to your needs as well as to fulfill the Synod's ends. We also have worked on reconstructing our application process to be much smoother by moving it completely online. Stay tuned!

Video tutorials on seeking and writing grants are available on the Synod website to assist you in the application process.

www.SynTrinity.org

What is the Synod? The Synod of the Trinity is a nurturing source of support and resources for its presbyteries as they seek to support the work of congregations, for the purpose of the church throughout its region becoming a community of faith, hope, love and witness.

Here's what's happening

There are many great things going on in the Synod of the Trinity! Stories on things like creative outreaches and more can be found on the Synod's website at SynTrinity.org. Here's a quick recap of what you'll find:

DID YOU KNOW?

• The annual Wee Kirk Northeast Conference in Mt. Pleasant, PA, in October is as much a learning and equipping event as it is a community of church leaders gathering for rest, refreshment and fellowship. Find out why it's such a beloved gathering.



- The Presbytery of Northumberland has taken a stand against Christian Nationalism, saying it is "antithetical to the gospel of Jesus Christ and contrary to the principles of the PC(USA)."
- Famous songwriter Will L. Thompson has a special bond with Emmanuel Presbyterian Church in East Liverpool, OH. Find out why he is revered by that congregation.
- Kari Preslar is the administrative officer for APCE, an organization she has been involved with for 30 years. It's a position the Presbytery of West Virginia pastor is thrilled to call her own.
- It's taken eight-and-a-half years to get the job done, but it's finally complete. Two precious, signed Tiffany stained-glass windows from United Presbyterian Church in Pottsville, PA, have been relocated.

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

The Presbyterian Church of Deep Run near Philadelphia didn't hold regular services for 100-plus years. Despite a more-thancentury hiatus, the church is thriving again as it celebrates its 300th birthday.



For 100 years, College Hill Presbyterian Church in Easton, PA, has been holding a Strawberry Festival that generates funds that are returned to non-profit organizations in the community. It's an outreach that holds a special place not only for the congregation but also for the area it serves.

Find it at SynTrinity.org

Some of the things you can find on the Synod website are:

- Racial justice, financial, communication > List of contacts for other resource pages
- Job opportunities
- Presbyterian Women of the Synod page
- denominations in your area
- Calendar of events for the entire Synod region

Here's what's happening

There are many great things going on in the Synod of the Trinity! Stories on things like creative outreaches and more can be found on the Synod's website at SynTrinity.org. Here's a quick recap of what you'll find:

DID YOU KNOW?

The annual Wee Kirk Northeast Conference in Mt. Pleasant, PA, in October is as much a learning and equipping event as it is a community of church leaders gathering for rest, refreshment and fellowship. Find out why it's such a beloved gathering.



- The Presbytery of Northumberland has taken a stand against Christian Nationalism, saying it is "antithetical to the gospel of Jesus Christ and contrary to the principles of the PC(USA)."
- Famous songwriter Will L. Thompson has a special bond with Emmanuel Presbyterian Church in East Liverpool, OH. Find out why he is revered by that congregation.
- Kari Preslar is the administrative officer for APCE, an organization she has been involved with for 30 years. It's a position the Presbytery of West Virginia pastor is thrilled to call her own.
- It's taken eight-and-a-half years to get the job done, but it's finally complete. Two precious, signed Tiffany stained-glass windows from United Presbyterian Church in Pottsville, PA, have been relocated.

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

The Presbyterian Church of Deep Run near Philadelphia didn't hold regular services for 100-plus years. Despite a more-thancentury hiatus, the church is thriving again as it celebrates its 300th birthday.



For 100 years, College Hill Presbyterian Church in Easton, PA, has been holding a Strawberry Festival that generates funds that are returned to non-profit organizations in the community. It's an outreach that holds a special place not only for the congregation but also for the area it serves.

Find it at SynTrinity.org

Some of the things you can find on the Synod website are:

- Racial justice, financial, communication > List of contacts for other resource pages
- Job opportunities
- Presbyterian Women of the Synod page
- denominations in your area
- Calendar of events for the entire Synod region